
 

 

In The News… 

                                    

 "Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

This week in school  
We welcomed a photographer / videographer into school on Monday to capture pictures and footage for our new 
school website. We plan to launch the new site during the summer term. On Thursday KS2 pupils attended an 
orienteering festival, they thoroughly enjoyed the experience. Today the choir (which now has over 30 members!) 
performed two songs to the rest of the school, it was a beautiful performance.  

 

KS2 Mini Marathon  
This year’s mini marathon is taking place on Saturday 20th May. Information has been emailed to all Key Stage 2 parents 
and the deadline for submitting our final numbers and names is Monday. If your child would like to take part, you must 
let Mrs Cookson know by Monday lunchtime. Payment is via school money as a shop item.  

 

Big Walk and Wheel  
20th – 31st March 2023, thank you for supporting the first week of our Big Walk and Wheel! 

 

Recommended Reading List 
We are labelling all of our new books and will be moving them to their classrooms for the 
children to enjoy by the end of the term. We’ve had books delivered every day this week, we 
continue to be blown away by your generosity.  

THANK YOU so much. 
 

Book bags 
Please be reminded that water bottles should not be kept in book bags. We have had several reading books damaged 
because of leaking bottles. Reading books damaged will be need to be replaced at a cost of £3 per book.  

 

Easter Bonnet Competition  
Mrs Shinn has organised another exciting art competition! For a donation of £1, children are being asked to make a 
bonnet and bring into school by Thursday 30th March with a chance to win an Easter hamper!  

 

Forest School Sessions: Thursday 30th March – Year 1. 
 

Safeguarding 
Each week we share useful safeguarding information for parents / carers. The purpose is to empower you, 
raise awareness to protective measures you could adopt and provide up-to-date information on trends in 
order to safeguard your child.    

Road Safety 
 

Please do not reverse up Westminster and Richmond Road when dropping off and collecting your child. It is a very busy 
time of day and there are lots of pedestrians, it isn’t safe to perform a reversing maneuver up these one way roads.  
 
A parent witnessed a Key Stage 2 pupil have a near miss with a car on the Devizes Road zebra crossing on Wednesday. 
We gave the children a reminder in assembly about stopping and checking before stepping into the road. We would 
appreciate you following this up with your child too. 
 

 

FOSSP – Friends of Sarum St Paul’s 
Easter event – Thursday 30th March after school until 4.30pm. All welcome – tombola stalls for children and 
adults, ‘adopt a soft toy’ stall and lucky dip. 

 

Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs E Weavers 

Friday 24
th

 March 2023  
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